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Please note that due to the public interest in our work the Ministry for the Environment 
publishes responses to requests for official information on our OIA responses page shortly 
after the response has been sent.  If you have any queries about this, please feel free to 
contact our Ministerial Services team: ministerials@mfe.govt.nz. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Lorena Stephen 
General Manager – Partnerships and Investments 
Ministry for the Environment | Manatū Mō Te Taiao 
  






